‘We are pleased you are here today. Please
stop by the Welcome Center in the Atrium
or the Information Desk at the back of the
Auditorium to receive a gift bag and
information about the
church.

We hope you will
worship with us again
| soon.

Weekly
Schedule

Sunday Morning
Bible classes 9:00 A M,
‘Worship Assembly 10:00 A.M.

During Worship Assembly
Attended nursery, Kid Zone (K-4th)*
Pre-School Station (2-4)*

Sunday Evening
LIFE GROUPS*
In homes city-wide
At the building
Adult Bible Class 6:00 P.M.
Children’s Classes. 6:00 P.M.
Wednesday
Ladies Bible Class 10:00 A.M.*
Full Cup Café 5:45-6:45 PM.*
Classes for all ages 7:00-7:45 PM.
Friday
Morning Glories 9:30 AM.*

* Not meeting during the summer months
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CHURCH OF CHRIST
1319 Tenth Street
‘Wichita Falls, Texas 76301

723-2731 (Office)
322-8005 (Family News Line)

www.tenthandbroad.org

T

September

Living Proof Live
Simulcast
Beth Moore
Saturday
September 10°
9:30 a.m-4:00 p.m.
Wilbarger Street |
Church of Christ |

Counting People Because
People Count

August 21,2011
Benevolent
Contribution
Weekly Needs

§555.65
$16,418.74
$13,400.88 §

Artendance
Bible Class 189
Worship 321
Wednesday 183

Stewardship/Missions
Commitment $135,921.50
Given to Date $93,970.00
Given this Week $1,498.00

Order of Worship

August 28,2011

Preparing Our Hearts for Worship
During these songs please prepare for worship by turning off
cell phones, taking children to the restroom, etc.

Come, Now Is the Time to Worship SH 61

Blessed Assurance 430
Surround Us O Lord SH 63
My Faith Looks Up to Thee 586

Prayer

Restore My Spirit 567
All In All 484
Shout Hallelujah SH 47

Sermon — Larry Suttle
“Uncaring Church or Just Stinkin’ Thinkin'®”

Sanctuary SH 45

The Lord’s Supper
Contribution

Shepherd’s Prayer — Kevin Baber

Awesome God SH 7

Ready to become a Christian?
Become a member of the 10th & Broad church?
Have a special need for prayer?

If so, after the service go through the front right doors of the
Auditorium where pastors and ministers are waiting
to assist you in the Alcove.
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Fall Quarter

The Fall Quarter for our Childrens Bible
classes will begin in September. We have
a couple of classes that still need teachers Life Groups will begin meeting again on Sunday, September 11, Group

before we can begin in September. CheckH ANWH AN D brochures are available in the Atrium on the table where you can sign up for

out the teacher signup board is in the a group as well. All groups are open and welcome new participants.

News and Notes

Atrium. Mustangs for Christ Campus Ministry
Full Cup Café meals will begin in the middle of September. It is time to sign
Kid Zone Team Sign Ups up to cook and clean on a Full Cup Café Team. A signup sheet is in the Atrium. Ken The time has now come to get into the swing of things
Our 2011-2012 Kid Zone season will begin in September. Kid Zone is Mary may need extra help, so she needs as many as possible to volunteer to Holsberry f;‘::;':;‘;hﬁ%"%h‘:: s;“sm“i:)':;‘vi b
our K-4" Grade Children’s church on Sunday mornings. Kid Zone team help this year. Please indicate the day and the rime of day that you can help. Worship/Small to ask you to partner with us in reaching out to the
members can begin signing up this coming Wednesday night. Team members That information is important to her as she prepares teams. Group Minister campus.
commit to work on their given week each month from September through i Palclk the Pinrry' Thereh are cle_rtai? o::;qgs lhats_ ;
May. Team members are made up of individuals entering the 5™ grade Opportunity: NceFling someone to watch cl.ﬁl.dren f.mm nursery age to S Spacents et cobt e oo e
through adults. Look for the Team sign up board in the Atrium Pre-K on Sunday nights from 5:30-7:30. This is a paid position. Please (tt\_e a0 come by ang fix easy for those momeats
of homesickness, study anxiety, or just plain hungry.
S " ” contact Ken Holsberry at 723-2731 or kenholsberry@tenthandbroad.org. Eimer %"“’f:f "]’f“ it:mﬁ?uld b?Puéun B Broa,
ildren’s Minist arents Meetin rackers, Ramen noodle soup or Cu oup.
Mhack e calondlant fthe year, Children's Mini ; DearTenth & Broad Family, Nicki and I wish to thank you for all the i Sweets o Bags of Biscisae vy apprciod
ark your calendar for our start of the year, ren’s Ministry meeting y, n ; ¥ Congregational too. The stucents also greatly appreciate coffee and
on Wednesday, September 7. We'll start at 5:30 PM and be finished by 6:45 expressions of love and concern following our accident and subsequent Care Minister flavored creamers. If there is any way you can help,

recuperation. We cannot put into words the depth of our feelings nor name contact Linda Johnson ar 692-3142

all the names of people who so quickly and willingly came to our side. We
have been reminded of how quickly life can change and of the preciousness
of brothers and sisters in Christ. We love each of you and so value our
relationship in the Lord Jesus! Larry & Nicki Suttle

PM. More information and how you can RSVP for your family to eat at
the meeting will be out soon. Be sure to sign up for our eNewsletter to stay
current or check our website.

2. Operations budget: With our ing ministry
and outreach, we are in need of financial partners.
One of the ways we ask people to help is to donate
monthly to M4C. We have many activities planned
this Fall Semester and do not want lack of funds to
keep a student from participating. You can partner
with us at $100 a month or whatever you are able.

Greg
Stanford
| Children's
| Minister

Children’s Ministry eNewsletter
Are you subscribed to our electronic children’s ministry newsletter? Each new
issue goes straight to your inbox. Last minute updates and news also go out

Morning Glories is a class for any woman who has Friday mornings free to 3. Prayer and Presence: Please be praying for us as we

through this subscription. You don't have to be a parent to subscribe either! | attend a small group bible study. Come build relationships with us on Friday bzgmflhis y:gr._}fc\lﬂc welmctlnc you o come by e
Check us out online at www.tnbkids.org and subscribe. mornings, beginning Sept. 9" at 9:30. We have paid babysitters. E‘:{nx;‘;;d‘;‘ee‘u"f?;“;ﬁ;‘az" G;“Ch:‘fn?i':e i

students home for lunch on Sunday, ask a student to

www.tnbkids.org Wilbarger Street Church of Christ is inviting all women to their live Boviseait or-babysit:
simulcast of Living Proof Live featuring Beth Moore on Saturday, September .sll)mpiy HIS,
]

10%, from 9:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Cost of this event is free including

lunch that will be provided. Pre-Registration is required by email: office@

Parents & Teens Meeting this morning! All teens & their parents are wilbargerchurch.com or by calling (940) 552-5437 by September 7. (—) M B 5 /
invited to our Fall meeting to discuss the youth activities through the end of _ T _— . ur 1SS101
the year. Come get your calendars and sign up to volunteer! o Parents of College Students We would like to compile a list of the 7o ®

¥ L g college students who are not going to MSU (a ministry is already in place Ollr \/ 1S101N
Want youth group text updates sent straight to your phone? Text “follow for these students) so members will have the option to pray for, send Bond The Tenth and Broad Church of Christ is
TNByouth” to 40404 to sign up. You will receive text updates on events, encouragiflg letters, or care packages if so desired to these students who Campug committed to drawing people to an
deadlines and reminders right on your mobile device. are attending a college away from home. Once you have an address, please Minister authentic relationship with Christ so that

contact Janet at the church office with their information please. all may experience and share His love.

‘We need volunteers! The youth ministry is always in need of volunteers on

Sundays & especially Wednesdays to come be a part of our teens’lives. Roles Our mission will be achieved as we expect and

New Phone Directories There are still a few directories available on a table

range from teaching class to leading prayer or just hanging out with teens. If in the Atrium and Foyer, so please feel free to take an additional directory if SHEPHERDS ::ll"a‘g’ogsk}‘:;’;;":::;gti};’?::&“exzr;:‘l'ifs’;.‘ammE-
you have always thought about being more involved or would just like more needed. ¥

information, see Allen to get

started. Church Family Anyone who would like to read the autobiography of Lou

Rodriguez, I Bleed Red, White, and Blue, may contact the church office for a Kevn Baber F u I I C u C a fe

Sunday Night Summer Bible loaner copy on a first-come, first-serve basis. Elmer Johnson p

Adventure All teens who G =

would like to help with the kids’ Ted Paddack will resume in September.

program this evening should Chuck Weaver Sign-ups have begun for cooking

Adult Bible Classes — Summer - May 15-September 4

be in the FLC by 5:45pm this teams, so please consider signing up
eveding: Auditorium Mike Priddy/Chuck Weaver in the Atrium to help serve for the
Family Life Center Various Teachers upcoming year!
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